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Dear Parent/Carer

Year 8 Battlefields Trip 2023

The History department has traditionally run a one day trip to the WW1 Battlefields in
Belgium, for our Year 8 students.

We are looking to do the same on Friday 23 June 2023.

With r ising transport costs, the cost of the trip is significantly higher than in previous years.
We are therefore contacting all Year 8 parents to gauge whether there is sufficient interest in
the trip, before we make a decision on whether it will be viable to run.

We would be using the services of Time Travel Education.  The cost of the trip for 2023 will
be £132 including parent pay fee.  This price is based on 90 students and includes

● Executive Coach Travel
● Return Channel Crossing
● Guide throughout
● Visit to Passchendaele Museum
● Hill 62 Trenches
● WW1 Workshop

As you will appreciate, the trip is a long day, leaving The Angmering School early morning
and returning late evening.

Your child would need to have a passport valid for at least 3 months after the date of the trip
plus a GHIC medical card.

If the trip goes ahead, a £30 deposit would be payable immediately with the balance of £102
due by 1 May 2023.

If you would be interested in your child going on this trip, please complete the google reply
form Reply Form by Friday 25 November.

We will then decide if the trip is viable to run and if so, it will be formally offered to all Year 8
students to apply for a place.

Yours sincerely
Pete Gibbons
History Teacher
pgibbons@theangmeringschool.co.uk

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScY0gUtEdTeVovwrYMfe7tv-9ZXnZ5DbzeVMRVDcmTyskoF5A/viewform?usp=sf_link
mailto:pgibbons@theangmeringschool.co.uk

